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Our newsletter is also available on our school website



Dear Parents,





Many thanks for your support so far during this Lenten Season especially and to those of you who supported  our Rag Bag Appeal. There are a number of fund raising activities still to come and opportunities for you to visit the school.





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Date for your Diary              


                         





Pr 7 Ardentinny Meeting      19th March 





Daffodil Tea Pr 1       20th March





Daffodil Tea Pr 4 and 5     	21st March





Class Photos			24th March





Parents’ Evening	25th March and 27th March





Primary 6 and 7 Concert      1st April





Primary 2 and 3 Concert       3rd April





Lourdes Primary School


March  Newsletter 2014 





Reminder





Monsignor Gilmartin will continue to say Mass for us here in the school on Thursday and Friday during Lent. 





All children and parents are welcome to attend in the Media Suite at 8.40.





        























Commonwealth Games


Each class has now completed a Novel Study for this term and all the children are now learning about the Commonwealth Games and a specific country taking part in the games. Please see the list opposite.




















Commonwealth Games Countries





School Link		Isle of Man


Nursery		Canada


Primary 1a		Ghana


Primary 1b		Jamaica


Primary 1c		 India


Primary 2a		Australia


Primary 2b		Antigua


Primary 3a		Bahamas


Primary 3b		Pakistan		


Primary 4a		Cyprus


Primary 4b		Cameroon


Primary 5a		Trinidad and Tobago


Primary 5b		Malawi


Primary 6a		New Zealand


Primary 6b		Kenya


Primary7a		Malaysia


Primary 7b		Singapore


Room 8		Bangladesh


Room 16		Malta












































Commonwealth Games School’s Baton





Our school will receive the Baton on   


13th May and will pass it on to Cartvale School on the 16thMay. We are planning a number of events during this time, details to follow. 











        























Parent Evenings





We will have our Book Fayre next week. We have kept the World Book Day Tokens for this event which will give you £1 off any purchase you make. 












































Holiday Dates





Easter Holiday


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 4th April 2014


School closed Monday 7th April 2014 


School reopens Tuesday 22nd April 2014   


�May Holidays





School closed Monday 5th May 2014





School closed Thursday  22nd  May 2014


School reopens Tuesday 27th May 2014





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 25 June 2014





August 2014





School opens Wednesday 13th August 









































Concerts





As this is our longest term we planned a number of concerts for you to come and see. 





We have changed the format of the Daffodil Tea to make it less formal and with Primary 1 or Primary 4 and 5 entertaining you.





 Primary 2, 3, 6 and 7 are focusing on their concerts, practising very hard now over the next 2 weeks. 

















        























P.E.





I have been visiting classes in the gym and the number of children not participating in P.E. lessons has been most surprising. The majority of children not participating in gym is due to not having a P.E. kit rather than a medical reason. I am hoping that with your help we will see an improvement in this as we are continuing to issue slips and record the names of children not participating.











        























 Late Coming





The gate at the side will be closed very shortly after the bell rings at 9a.m. If a child is late he / she will have to enter the front door and will be issued with a late coming slip. An improvement in the number of children coming late to school has been noted since this procedure has been introduced.











Lost Property





 This is an appeal to you to please write your child’s name on jumpers, lunch boxes etc. We regularly spend time trying to return items to children but only if we have a name. A name can be written easily with an ordinary pen and then we can help you by returning lost property.











        


























